
Start date
1 March 2023 - 18:00
End date
1 March 2023 - 19:00
Location
Zoom
Who's it for
All PCS members in the south west

PCS has called a walkout of over 100,000 members on budget day, 15 March.

In preparation for this, PCS in the south west is holding a regional planning
meeting to organise for the national day of action.

This will include an update from PCS vice president, Hannah David, and a
discussion about the lessons we've learnt from the action taken so far and our
plans to make the Budget Day strike an even bigger success. 

All PCS members who want to get involved in organising for successful strike
action are encouraged to join. 

 

Event Contact

James Davies james@pcs.org.uk 

Register to attend this event 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=HD356aYQmEmp-KwjTvDiVxT1ikyzpjRMr3lw9VqU5VhUODQ5NDNQVDdNSEc4WUUyOTBHSlk5S0RHWi4u

